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Voting by mail is a very important tool to make sure all eligible Oregonians have 

access to vote. 

 

Repealing voting by mail will disenfranchise many vulnerable Oregonians. This is 

immoral and wrong. 

 

I urge you to commit to opposing SB 210 and protect access to voting. 

 

Megan Jones  


